
The City of Dallas wants all our residents to be safe during the predicted cold weather. Residents who 
need relief from the extreme cold are welcome to visit any Park and Recreation or Library facility during 
their normal business hours (excluding holidays) for temporary relief from the cold. 

Recreational Centers Hours Vary by Location—Call the Center for Hours. 

 

 

For more information or services:  
VISIT https://dallasparks.org/160/Recreation-Centers 
3-1-1 has information and cold safety sheets. They can answer questions from citizens relating to warmth. 

2-1-1 Texas can provide information on existing services from voluntary organizations that can also assist. 



 

Dallas Public Library Locations and Hours 


